
Engineering collaborators

I was at the IEEE "Global Humanitarian Conference" in October, to  broaden collaboration with
engineering organisations. The conference showed the broad interest among some skilled
engineers, but it also showed both the lack of grounding in the realities of developing world, not
only among the audience, but also many of the speakers.   Matching skilled engineers with
projects is particularly relevant for the highly skilled, but often busy, engineers who cannot take
a year to participate in a capacity building placement with a developing country organisation.  At
the conference we spent time with Engineering For Change, and have also attended the BERC
conference, and spoken to EWB Australia.

  

At the moment we are looking for engineering volunteers to work with Mike on the MinVayu
project, we need people with structural; mechanical; electo-mechanical; power electronics skills.
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